
Takuzo Ishida Memorial Scholarship Program 
LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION FORM 

 
 
 
Letter of Recommendation for:           

    (Student’s name) 
 
 
The above-named student has indicated an interest in the Takuzo Ishida Memorial Scholarship 
Program. The Japan America Society of Minnesota offers the Takuzo Ishida Memorial 
Scholarship to students in Minnesota high schools, who want to broaden their knowledge of 
Japan through a combination of study and travel. The scholarship is specifically to be used for 
travel to or within Japan before, during, or after the student’s specified term(s) of study.  
 
 Each applicant is asked to provide two letters of recommendation that address three areas:  

 
1. How will this trip be valuable to the applicant?  
2. What are the characteristics of the applicant that will serve him/her well in this study 

abroad endeavor?  
3. Please tell the committee any additional information you believe will strengthen the 

student’s application for the scholarship. 
 
Please type your response on a separate sheet. (be sure to include the applicant’s name on the 
separate sheet) Please send both this form and the separate sheet directly to the JASM office via 
email or postal mail. The JASM office can be reached at the address below or by emailing us at 
jasm@mn-japan.org. 
 

Takuzo Ishida Memorial Scholarship Program 
Japan America Society of Minnesota 

P.O. Box 26639 Minneapolis, MN 55426 
 


